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To the Transport Secretary, The Right Honourable Anne-Marie Trevelyan

Dear Ms, Trevelyan,

I am extremely concerned that the planned A303 bypass will go ahead, despite unilateral
disapproval from almost every informed party. 

I am not sure why you think it is a good idea, but I'm frankly begging you to not go ahead
with this plan. Please, please reconsider. 

Very sincerely yours,

Elise Mori




